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Overview 

Child care licensing agencies (either the county licensor or the Department of Human 

Services licensing staff) are required to offer child care license holders an “exit interview” 

to discuss licensing violations observed during a licensing inspection, and offer technical 

assistance for compliance. This bill amends section 245A.04, subdivision 4 by clarifying 

that the Commissioner of Human Services may issue a correction order or negative 

action to a child care license holder for violations of law or rule, if the license holder 

chooses not to participate in an exit interview. 
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